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Comments: The first public outcry concerning potential deep damage to the forest, to wildlife and to the precious

salmon population ought to be enough information to indicate that this project should avoid a completely

devastating clear cut. Please listen to the voices of the local population who live here with deep respect for the

forest, and who honor the profound need for us to consider with much greater care than in the past, what

decisions we make as we steward the many gifts of the natural world. Do we not have enough scientific

information by this point to know that our approaches must change? For the benefit of earth itself, but also

selfishly, as we move towards such irreversible damage to the environment that we threaten ourselves and the

future lives of our children? Thanks for taking in these comments, Elizabeth


